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Communications 

Polar bear sighting in Iqaluit 

 
Start Date: July 16, 2015  
End Date: July 30, 2015 
Iqaluit 30 sec 

 

A polar bear was sighted in residential and business areas of Iqaluit today, Thursday, 
July 16, 2015.  
 
Conservation officers report that the bear was last seen heading towards the causeway, 
away from the city. 
 
Officers are in attendance and monitoring the situation. 
 
The public is asked to stay away from the area for their safety and to allow the officers to 
manage the situation. 
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